
February 25, 2023

Hello park supporters, 
Thank you for your interest in the Briones Pilot Project, a two-year program intended to test a variety 
of trail management and resource protection techniques in the eastern 1/3 of Briones Regional Park. 
We expect to launch the program in mid-April. 

If you are not already aware, the Park District is hosting an in-person community meeting from 10am – 
noon on Saturday, February 25 at the Alhambra Staging Area. Feedback provided during this meeting 
will help Park District staff determine which trails to include in the Pilot Project. If interested, please 
RSVP directly here: https://www.ebparks.org/form/briones-open-house  

We will provide project updates to the interest list as well as post to the project webpage as they 
develop. Thank you for you interest and for supporting your Regional Parks! 

-Eddie Willis, Planner

https://www.ebparks.org/sites/default/files/Briones-Pilot-Project-Meeting-Notice.pdf
https://www.ebparks.org/form/briones-open-house
https://www.ebparks.org/briones-pilot-project

